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SIBLING APPLICATIONS
Enrolments are currently working towards our 2022 positions and are now taking
sibling applications. 

Please note, all sibling applications must be received at least 2 years in advance to qualify for
sibling priority.

Please complete the following Application Form below if you wish to apply:

https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now

Enrolments 2021
If any families are not intending to continue their child’s enrolment with the College in 2021,
please contact the Enrolments Dept no later than the end of Term 3 by
email enrolments@thac.nsw.edu.au  or T 9608 0033 to discuss the withdrawal process.
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